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Dear Weekday School Families, 

Here we are with the holidays upon us!!  Hoping everyone kicked off 

the season with a wonderful Thanksgiving!   We will make the holidays 

merry and bright at the Weekday School with art, music, and fun 

activities this December.  Traditions are important, but this year is 

teaching us that new and different is OKAY, too!!  Our Christmas 

Fellowship will be virtual, with ALL classes participating in a video 

recording of the nativity story.  Families will receive the link before we 

leave for Christmas Break.   
 

Wishing everyone a very Merry Christmas, Ms. Christen 

 
 

 

Jordan Springs Fundraiser 
The Weekday School is having a drive-thru dinner fundraiser on 

December 16th. 

You will have an opportunity to pre-order individual meals ($12), meals for 

4 ($35) and meals for 6 ($45).  Meals include barbecue sandwiches, mac 

& cheese, coleslaw, and cookies.  You will be able to pick up your meal 

at dismissal or closer to dinnertime. 
 

Please support the Weekday School and have an evening free from 

cooking!!   
 

Watch for a flier to come home with specific details 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Important Dates 

Jordan Springs Fundraiser 

December 16 

 
NO SCHOOL 

December 23 – January 1 
 

 
 

ARRIVAL & DISMISSAL 

REMINDER/UPDATE 

 
Students in the basement 

classrooms and the second 
floor should enter and exit 

the building through the 

blue doors. 

 

Students on the first (main) 

floor should enter and exit 

the building by using the 

door with the three steps 

and small roof toward the 

right side when looking at 

the building. 

 

Beginning Monday, Nov. 30th  

there will be a staff member 

to greet you with a ‘BEEP’ 

and a ‘SQUIRT’ inside each 

doorway. 

 
 

 

MERRY 

CHRISTMAS!! 

THANK YOU!!! 

The Book Fair was a success, 

Weekday School Parking 

Would you like a guaranteed parking space in our lot for an entire 

month? One that is close to the main entrance? Then bid on our 

Director's Space!  Every month, on the LAST day of the month, 

bidding will start for that parking space to be used starting the 

next day for the entire month!  

This month's auction will be done on the WDS Facebook page.   To 

bid use the comment section under the post about the 

space. ONLY posts made between 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM will be 

counted.  The winning bid will need to be paid to the school within 

a week of the auction. Thank you & good luck! 
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